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Thank you for proposing fair and clear regulations for feedlot requirements. Clear and concise
policy helps everyone follow the rules and makes the playing field more fair from farmer to farmer.
I really appreciate the new policy implementation so that we can continue to have clean drinking
water, especially with floods coming more frequently than in years past.


